
Brittney George
"Hello! My name is Brittney George and I
am so excited to teach your little ones
this year. I have been with TLC since
February of 2023, but have been
teaching in general since the summer of
2022. I am also currently working on my
Bachelor's in teaching at Vernon College,
soon to be transferring to MSU. When I
have free time, I like to relax at home
while either reading or playing video
games."


